

County of El Dorado

Chief Administrative Office

Procurement & Contracts Division

Phone (530)621-5830

TO: All Bidders

DATE: July 31, 2025

RE: Board of Supervisors Meeting Date

BID #24-0120

New Beacon Tower and Beacon at the Georgetown Airport

The All Bidders Letter dated May 12, 2025 instructed bidders that this item will be heard for award by the County's Board of Supervisors at a future date and that bidders would be notified.

On August 12, 2025, the County of El Dorado, Chief Administrative Office, Airports Division, will recommend to the County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors the contract award to Vellutini Corporation dba Royal Electric Company as having been the apparent lowest responsive, responsible bidder. The Board of Supervisors item is #25-1352 and the meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m.

For questions, please contact Tyler Prince, Administrative Analyst, by phone at 530-621-6438 or by email at tyler.prince@edcgov.us.

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,

Laura Schwartz
Laura Schwartz (Jul 31, 2025 14:47:06 PDT)

Laura Schwartz
Assistant Chief Administrative Officer